
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: November 1, 2024 

SUBJECT: Banner discussion 
 

  

A Councilmember has requested mounting a welcome banner along the City’s black 

chain link fence located at Winder Highway and McMillan Road. The proposed banner 

would be facing Winder Highway. A quote for an 8’ x 5’ vinyl banner has been attached.   

Staff would appreciate feedback on this matter from the City Council.   
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